S/S "JULIAN PRESA"
Puerto Limdén

Tucio Zatica - Aniceto Urain
Bilbao, 30th October 1957.

Lloydt*s Register of Shipping
BILBAO.

Dear Sirs,

; In reply to your letter of the 28th instant,
regarding the "JULIAN PRESA", we have to inform you

that this ship is 1laid up at the port of Cardiff in order
to be sold. Therefore, I intend mnot to carry out the
Boiler Survey, and the Special Survey next year.

Your Central Office in London have been advised
by yomr Office at Cardiff of the actual position of the
ship, as she has been surveyed last August in the dry dock
of Oardiff,

Yours faithfully,

Signed:- A. Urain.

© 2020

| | Lloyd's Register
| - Foundation

W e  eagmg-oasis ot

B i




